
 

 

TENDER NOTICE  

TENDER CANCELLATION 
 

CONTRACT NO.  ZNB0050/19T 
for 

The Appointment of a Service Provider to Provide Technical Training for NYS Across 
the Provincial Districts. 

 
 
The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Transport has cancelled the Appointment of a Service 
Provider to Provide Technical Training for NYS Across the Provincial Districts. 
 
 
The tender was advertised on the 28th of August 2020, had a virtual briefing session on the 
17th of September 2020, and it closed on the 01st of October 2020.  
 

No bidders were found to be responsive in all offers received. 
 
Enquiries may be directed to Mr Sandile Nkala – 033 355 8975 or 
Sandile.Nkala@kzntransport.gov.za 
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